REGULAR MEETING November 1, 1990

The regular meeting was scheduled to begin at 7:30 p.m. on
November 1, 1990.

Present were Doyle Finch, Sandy Gray, and Jim Totten.
Absent were Don Bailer, Bob Letterman, Don Morse and Edgar

Scharrer.

Due to a lack of a guorum, no meeting was held.

Jim Totten, manager
Birch Run Township
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